
The Center for Women in the Arts and Humanities (CWAH) is a university-wide unit reporting to the Associate 
Vice President for Strategic Initiatives under the auspices of the Office of the Senior Vice President for 
Academic Affairs, and a consortium member of the Institute for Women’s Leadership, at Rutgers, The State 
University of New Jersey. The Mary H. Dana Women Artists Series is a program of CWAH in partnership with 
Rutgers University Libraries (RUL). The exhibition and event is funded in part by the Estelle Lebowitz Memorial 
Fund and the New Jersey State Council on the Arts. Co-sponsors: Art Library-RUL ■ Center for Cultural 
Analysis, and the Department of Art History-School of Arts and Sciences ■ Department of Visual Arts-Mason 
Gross School of the Arts ■ Douglass Residential College-DRC ■ Express Newark, Rutgers-Newark ■ Global 
Village-DRC ■ Institute for Research on Women ■ Institute for Women’s Leadership ■ Margery Somers Foster 
Center-RUL ■ Paul Robeson Galleries, Rutgers-Newark ■ Women’s and Gender Studies, Rutgers-Camden.

RECEPTION and 
LECTURE BY MIMI SMITH 

Tuesday, October 24, 2017 
5 - 6:30pm

Introductory remarks by Douglass Residential College Dean, 
Jacquelyn Litt, Ph.D.

Mabel Smith Douglass Room, Douglass Library 
Parking: Douglass Deck & Lot 70 

RSVP: womenart@cwah.rutgers.edu 

Exhibition
Protection and Other Time Considerations

September 5 - December 15, 2017
Mary H. Dana Women Artists Series Galleries, Douglass Library

Gallery Hours: M-F 9am-10pm  

Galleries and event are free and open to the public.
CWAH.RUTGERS.EDU   @CWAHatRutgers   #MimiSmith   #Douglass100

Douglass Library: 8 Chapel Drive, New Brunswick, NJ 08901
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MIMI SMITH 
Center for Women in the Arts and Humanities

2017-18 Estelle Lebowitz Endowed Visiting Artist 
IN CELEBRATION OF THE 100TH ANNIVERSARY OF DOUGLASS RESIDENTIAL COLLEGE

Mimi Smith, a pioneer in early feminist and conceptual art focusing on clothing sculpture and drawing installation, 
graduated with her MFA from the Visual Arts Department at Rutgers in 1966 when it was located on the Douglass Campus.


